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Mr. David Stawick,
Attached is input from the Maryknoll Office for Global Concerns in regards to the Proposed Rules to place position limits on
energy commodities. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
David Kane
Associate for Latin America and Economic Justice
Maryknoll Office for Global Concerns
PO Box 29132
Washington, DC 20017
202-832-1780
www.maryknollogc.org
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